Device Distribution 

1. Are you new to the district and need a device?
a. Please fill out this form online by 8/24.  You can pick up your device on August 25th during our pick-up parade.  If you can't make it to the pick-up parade someone will be available at school on Friday, August 28th from 9am-11am and Monday, August 31st from 9am-11am.
2. Do you have a white district Chromebook?
a. If so, please fill out this form online by 8/24.  You need to bring your white Chromebook and the charger to school and exchange it for a new Chromebook.  You can bring it during the pick-up parade on August 25th.  If you can't make it to the pick-up parade someone will be available at school on Friday, August 28th from 9am-11am and Monday, August 31st from 9am-11am.
3. Are you starting 2nd or 3rd grade and you have a district iPad?
a. If so, please fill out this form online by 8/24.  You need to bring your iPad and charger to school and exchange it for a Chromebook.  You can bring it during the pick-up parade on August 25th.  If you can't make it to the pick-up parade someone will be available at school on Friday, August 28th from 9am-11am and Monday, August 31st from 9am-11am.
4. Are you an incoming Kindergartener and you need a device?
a. Please fill out this form online by 8/24.  Because the iPads are being returned from other students there is a delay in availability. Your device will be available at school on Friday, August 28th from 9am-11am and Monday, August 31st from 9am-11am.
5. Are you a continuing Arrowhead student and you need a device?
a. Please fill out this form by 8/24.  You can pick up your device on August 25th during our pick-up parade.  If you can't make it to the pick-up parade someone will be available at school on Friday, August 28th from 9am-11am and Monday, August 31st from 9am-11am.
6. Do you have internet at home?
a. If you have no internet access at home you can request a district hotspot.  Please fill out this form online by 8/24.  A hotspot will provide you with internet access so your student(s) can participate in distance learning.
b. Hotspots will be available on an as-needed basis.  Limited hotspots will be available at the pick-up parade.  All other requests will be sent from the admin center upon request.  Once the hotspot arrives on campus, you will be contacted to come pick it up.
If there are any questions or concerns please contact Amy Smith, asmith@nsd.org.
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